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	AFRICAN UNION COMMISSION
	
	ECONOMIC COMMISSION FOR AFRICA


         Date:             26 January 2011
                                                                                                                Ref:     ECA/AUC/2011/004

Your Excellency,
2011 Joint Annual Meetings of the African Union (AU) Conference of Ministers of Economy 

and Finance and the Economic Commission for Africa (ECA) Conference of African Ministers of Finance, Planning and Economic Development

Theme: Governing Development in Africa
We write to follow-up on our letter of 16 December 2010 inviting you and your Government to participate in the 2011 Joint Annual Meetings of the AU Conference of Ministers of Economy and Finance and the ECA Conference of African Ministers of Finance, Planning and Economic Development. The Conference will take place in Addis Ababa, Ethiopia at the United Nations Conference Centre from 24 to 29 March 2011.  The Ministerial session will be held from 28 to 29 March 2011, preceded by a technical preparatory meeting of the Committee of Experts to be held from 24 to 27 March 2011 in the same location. 

The proposed theme of the Conference is “Governing Development in Africa”. This theme builds on one of the outcomes of our 2010 Conference which underscored the role of the state in creating the required institutions and making the requisite investment based on a disciplined planning process for the transformation of African economies.  An issues paper on the theme of the Conference, together with the draft annotated agenda and programme of work are attached herewith. Other relevant documents will be sent to you as soon as possible and made available on the conference website (www.uneca.org/cfm). 
Your presence and participation will greatly enrich the discussions and contribute to ensure that the outcome of the meeting is of consequence to African countries. We know that your schedule is tight but do nonetheless hope that you will be able to participate personally in the Conference. We look forward to receiving confirmation of your participation as well as the composition of your delegation soon.  Kindly send your confirmation or other conference related queries to the Conference organisers, at: e-mail: uncc-aa@uneca.org, Fax:  (+251-11) 5513155 or (+251-11) 5510105 and Tel: (+251-11) 5443556 or (+251-11) 5443657. 

Please accept, Your Excellency, the assurances of our highest consideration.
	Jean Ping

Chairperson

African Union Commission


	
	Abdoulie Janneh

Executive Secretary

Economic Commission for Africa
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